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diffusé le : 16/06/03

Dear Mr MORI,

Since more than two years Jean-Claude Gauthier is following the collaborative work between CEA/DEN
and your organization. He wiil take up a new appointment from the 1* of August. His charge as coordinator

Mr Kazuhisa MORI

Executive Vice Chairman — JAIF
Dai-ichi Chojiya Bldg

1-2-13, Shiba-daimon
Minato-ku, Tokyo 105-8605

June 20, 2003

is being taken over by Robert Capitini my representative in Japan :

Robert Capitini

Conseiller Scientifique — Directeur

Toranomon 3 chome Annex 3 F,

3-7, 12, Toranomon, Minato-ku — Tokyo 105-0001
Tel : (81) 35472 1533  Fax: (81) 3 5472 2236
e-mail : capitini@cea-tokyo.ip

Robert Capitini already knows well our common works and actions and will devote himself to the success

of our collaborations.

Sincerely yours

Jacques BOUCHARD
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